
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Local Agency Formation Commission of Santa Clara County (LAFCO) 

 
The Local Agency Formation Commission of Santa Clara County will hold a public 
hearing on Wednesday, April 6, 2022 at 1:15 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the 
matter can be heard, to consider:  

1. Adoption of the Proposed Work Plan and Budget for Fiscal Year 2023. 

2. An application by the City of Cupertino for an amendment of the Urban 
Service Area (USA) and Sphere of Influence (SOI) boundaries between 
Cupertino and San Jose in order to detach approximately 7.91 acres 
comprising of two parcels (APNs 375-21-001 and 375-22-001) from the City 
of San Jose and to annex the area to the City of Cupertino; and to amend the 
SOI of and annex the area to the Santa Clara County Central Fire Protection 
District. 

3. A Petition for sphere of influence amendment and annexation of one parcel 
(APN 142-15-008) located on Alpine Road in the unincorporated Santa Clara 
County, to the West Bay Sanitary District. San Mateo LAFCO has forwarded 
the application to Santa Clara LAFCO for recommendation as the territory 
lies within Santa Clara County. Final approval or disapproval will be made by 
San Mateo LAFCO after receiving that recommendation. 

4. Dissolution of an Inactive Special District - County Service Area for Library 
Services (CSA-1).  

5. Approval of proposed amendments to the LAFCO Bylaws. 
 
Meeting agenda, staff reports and related materials for these items will be available 
on the LAFCO website at SantaClaraLAFCO.org by April 1, 2022. All interested 
persons may attend the meeting as provided for on the agenda or may submit 
written comments which should be filed one day prior to the hearing by email to 
LAFCO@ceo.sccgov.org. 
 
In response to COVID-19 and consistent with the Governor’s Executive Order N-29-
20, the meeting will be held as a virtual meeting. More information regarding public 
access to the meeting will be available with the publication of the meeting agenda.  
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